Miscellaneous 

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HDR Engineering, Inc. - PENSACOLA
Public Notice of Location Design Concept Acceptance and Finding of No Significant Impact

On August 28, 2013, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) granted Location and Design Concept Acceptance for the following project: Financial Project Number: 421997-1-28-01. 

Proposed improvements include widening P.J. Adams Parkway/Antioch Road from two to four lanes from SR 85 to Arena Road, constructing a new alignment from Arena Road north to US 90 at Old Bethel Road, and retaining existing Antioch Road north of Arena Road as a two-lane road.   The project is located in Crestview and Okaloosa County. 
A copy of the Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact completed for the project is available for viewing at the following address and by contacting:  Ms. Peggy Kelley, Project Coordinator, Florida Department of Transportation District 3 Environmental Management Office, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, FL 32428; Toll Free (888)638-0250 ext. 517; e-mail:  peggy.kelley@dot.state.fl.us. 

